October 22, 1974 Dear Meredith: Rather than trying to write a big long thing about your memos of 9/3 and 9/26 on the Committee on Education I have made a few notes along the margins of your memos and am sending a xerox of the whole thing. I'm afraid I'm not much help. More important bhan the resurrection of the shhool, I believe, is theneed for decisions about next year's summer study session - and whether there should be a work shop preceding it. it is decided to have a workshop of several days and it is to be held at Kendall, it is important to pin the dates down with them Instead of having a single theme for the study session, I think a mixture, such as we had last year, is good. At least, most people seemed to like that last year. If you have time, you might want to read the folder I have of comments on instruments this year's meeting. I also have a folder of problems and suggestions for next year. I'm afraid this isn't of much help to you, but anyhow here it is. Sincerely, Marian Rowley